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FROM: Danielle Pacik, Deputy City Solicitor 

DATE: January 28, 2020 

SUBJECT:  Intent to Negotiate Successor Collective Bargaining Agreement for IAFF 

Local 1045 
 

 

Dear Honorable Mayor and City Council: 

 

Please be advised that we have received a request to negotiate a successor Collective Bargaining 

Agreement with the International Association of Fire Fighters Local 1045.   

 

The current Collective Bargaining Agreement dated July 1, 2017 through June 30, 2020 is 

available on the City’s website at https://www.concordnh.gov/574/Labor-Relations.  It is also 

available on the New Hampshire Public Employee Labor Relations Board’s website at 

https://www.nh.gov/pelrb/collective/index.htm. 
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